
 

 

 

 

 

 April 11, 2014 

 

 

DAL:  DAL 14-09 

SUBJECT: UAS-NY FAQ 

 

Dear Administrator: 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide responses to questions received regarding 

the UAS-NY, as well as the use of the UAS-NY in the Assisted Living Program (ALP).  

Responses to the questions are included in the attached document.  

 

Future inquiries should be directed as follows: 

 

 UAS-NY, please contact the UAS-NY Support Desk at 518-408-1021 or via 

email at uasny@health.state.ny.us. 

 

 ALP Program including policy questions, please send an email to 

acfinfo@health.state.ny.us. 

 

 ALP Medicaid billing and reimbursement, please refer to the contact information 

provided in the eMedNY Provider Manual. 

 

Thank you for your continued assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

            
Valerie A. Deetz, Director      Mark L. Kissinger, Director 

Division of ACF and Assisted Living Surveillance   Division of Long Term Care 
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